
Carlton House, 19 West Street, Epsom, Surrey KT18 7EQ

FAO Edward Hodgson
London Borough of Camden 
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning
Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE

18.02.2023

Dear Edward,

23 Meadowbank, London, NW3 3AY

I am writing on behalf of Mr James Randall of 23 Meadowbank who gained planning permission for
external alterations yesterday 2022/3586/P.

Mr Randall is proposing making the following minor amendments to this consent:

� Fourth Floor extension façade adjacent to number 24 Meadowbank to be constructed upon
the party wall.

� Rear lightwell set 1400mm away from the garden wall.

� The oriel window at 1st floor to be installed as a single glazed panel.

Please find attached a copy of our revised drawings to assist your understanding of the above minor
variations to the consented works. Can you please confirm if this minor variation is considered a non-
material amendment.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,

William Deakins  MA RCA  RIBA
Director

For and on behalf of William Deakins Architect Ltd.
Enc.


